
 
Welcome to the 2022-2023 School Year 

 
Spring 2022 

 

Dear Parents, Guardians, Teachers & Staff, 

 

On behalf of Meadow Glens Home & School, we would like to welcome everyone to the 2022-

2023 school year!  Meadow Glens H&S has a busy calendar ahead, thanks to all of the gracious 

volunteers from our school community.  A few of our 25 Home & School committees will have 

begun working during the summer months to be ready for the back-to-school season in August! 

 

The mission of Home & School is to support and supplement the children of Meadow Glens and 

their education.  Even with the challenging year we had this past school year, our fundraisers 

earned over $10,000 to support Home & School programs and events.  Home & School 

sponsored events such as ice cream social, birthday books, the school directory, room parties, end 

of year party, teacher and staff luncheons, 5th grade Celebration event, and teacher wish list items 

which are all funded through Home & School.  Thank you so much for your support for our events 

and fundraisers! 

 

Home & School programs and events are made possible by the wonderful volunteers who lead 

and support them.  There are many ways to become involved with our Home & School and 

everyone is welcome!  During the first few weeks of school, please look for a Talk203 email with 

volunteer information & sign-ups for committees.  Our Home & School meetings are held the 

second Tuesday of every month during the school year and all are invited to attend.   

 

If you have any questions, comments, or ideas please feel free to contact our Home & School 

President. 

 

We are looking forward to a great school year and thank you for your continued support! 

 

Sincerely, 

Dana Seiling  

Meadow Glens Home & School President (2022-2023) 

mg203president@gmail.com 


